
WASTE AND RECYCLING CENTRES CLOSE BUT 

KERBSIDE COLLECTIONS CONTINUE 

 

Pembrokeshire’s six Waste and Recycling centres have now closed 

but kerbside waste and recycling collections across the County are to 

continue. 

 “Staff have been redeployed from services such as Leisure, Building 

Maintenance and the Waste and Recycling Centres following their 

closure in response to the Government’s ‘Stay at Home’ rules.  

Any future service changes that become necessary will be announced 

via the Pembrokeshire County Council Website, Facebook and 

Twitter pages.  

Public Health Wales has issued the following advice for 

disposal of personal waste during the coronavirus 

outbreak: 

• Personal waste (such as used tissues) and disposable 

cleaning cloths/ wipes should be placed securely within 

a disposable rubbish or plastic bag.  

• These bags should be placed into another second 

bag, tied securely and kept separate from other waste.  

• This should be put aside for at least 72 hours before 

being placed in your usual residual “grey” bags for 

collection.   

 

Please ensure all recycling is sorted correctly. With reduced staffing 

levels, this will help Council staff to collect and empty your recycling 

more easily. 

Staff are currently finding large amounts of brown paper/packaging 

being placed in the paper box when this should be put into the 

cardboard blue bag. 

The latest on the coronavirus situation in Pembrokeshire is at 

https://www.pembrokeshire.gov.uk/  

 

 

https://www.pembrokeshire.gov.uk/emergency-planning/advice-on-the-coronavirus

